Parents with learning disabilities

In terms of contacts ; www.changepeople.co.uk have developed a parenting pack.
Contact Philipa Bragman for more info Philipa@changepeople.co.uk
Also
Sally anne Broughton sallyanne.broughton@cambsmh.nhs.uk gathered info on parenting a while ago & A similar email went out more recently on UK network from Rae Crook in Brighton on:
raebies@ntlworld.com
 

Website:
www.supported-parenting.com
 

MENCAP have recently hosted a meeting in Walsall, West Midlands with the intention of starting a network. Contact is Charles Taylor  Regional Projects Manager,  charles.taylor@mencap.org.uk  tel: 01905740500.
 

Tessa Duffy runs a service down in Kent that provides specialist assessment and support for parents with learning disabilities.  The service is made up of a number of strands which include support with any legal proceedings which sadly so many parents find themselves in (i.e. having child removed), they also have a assessment 'unit' where parents come for a period of assessment and skill development before moving back to their local area and then there is a strand where by some people live within the county and receive on-going support.

 They're a multi professional team and include social workers, health visitors, psychologists and speech and language therapists.They take referrals from all over the UK.

Contact details: Tessa Duffy - office: 01634 244000 mobile: 07967665484

 

Mai Rees runs groups for parents roughly following the Sue McGaw pack 'I want to be a good parent' available from BILD. Whilst these are training sessions they also double up as peer support. Mai uses scrapbooks to record work and a lot of hands on activities
Community Learning Disability Nurse. 
Tel: 01978 727050. Email:MAI.REES@new-tr.wales.nhs.uk 
Wrexham Child Health Centre. 
PO Box 2073 
Wrexham Maelor Hospital. 
Wrexham. 
LL13 7ZA 

 

From Robin Betts Robin.Betts@hounslowpct.nhs.uk
The DPPi (Disability, Pregnancy and Parenthood International) are really helpful, offer loads of information and useful references. Freephone 0800 018 4730 or E-mail info@dppi.org.uk
 The DPPi produce a topic series booklet (series no.T3) called 'Parenting with a learning difficulty' which is full of relevant information: National organisations, useful resources, internet resources, etc...very good!

 

There is a publication called 'The right support: Results of taskforce on supporting disabled adults in their parenting role' - you can download it free from www.jrf.org.uk (Joseph Rowntree Foundation)

 

A friend of mine is a midwife and did not know of anything available. however she suggested you contact two can resource unit in Derbyshire telephone: 0113205305 ext. 229 as they have accessible information leaflets on labour relaxation during pregnancy and childbirth, so may know of other resources.

Promoting Effective Parenting http://www.pep-uk.org/
http://www.intellectualdisability.info/lifestages/ds_parent.htm
	Sue McGaw
Head of Special Parenting Service & Director of Promoting Effective Parenting, Cornwall (NHS) Partnership Trust 

	5, Walsingham Place, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 2RP

	Tel: 01872 356044

	Fax: 1872 356044

	Email: sue.mcgaw@cpt.cornwall.nhs.uk
http://www.rip.org.uk/ror/details.asp?res_id=183



http://www.maternityalliance.org.uk/
